
 
 
FEBRUARY 23, 2022                     for more information, phone the Superintendent of Schools, 643-6002 

 SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 2022 
 

The Peru CSD Board of Education will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, March 
1, 2022 at 6:00 PM in the High School Community Room.  It is anticipated that an 
executive session will take place immediately following the 6:00 PM start, to 
discuss matters leading to the appointment/employment of a particular person(s) 
and collective negotiations of the PAC.  The Board is expected to reconvene for 
public session business at approximately 7:00 PM.   
 
The main focus of this meeting is to conduct a community forum on the 2022-2023 
district budget. 
 
The meeting is open to the public and current District, County, State and Federal 
COVID-19 safety procedures and protocols will be followed (including mask-
wearing).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


